
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Hong Wang on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, September 07, 2021 12:00 PM 
'Mary Nardo' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10316-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Morning, Mary Nardo 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210000, and the Office of Consumer 
Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Sincerely, 

JfonnWann 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your 
email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: mnardo=bellsouth.net@mg.gospringboard.io <mnardo=bellsouth.net@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Mary 
Nardo 
Sent: Friday, September 03, 20215:06 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

Raising our rates at this time is upsetting because we have no choice to select another 
company for power and many of us are having a difficult time managing a budget for 
essentials. It's just getting to be too much, especially when there is no competition for FP & 
L. Residents are "stuck" and have no other choice than to pay for power. I think the Florida 
Public Service Commission needs to think about residents and not so much about what the 
big companies seem to get each time they ask for a raise .. It's so sad that the ordinary citizen 
has to suffer with rate increases. Mary Nardo 5650 Canvasback Dr. Mims, FL 32754 

Thank you, 

Mary Nardo 
PO BOX 975 
MIMS FL, 32754-0975 
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